

NEWSLETTER

Blackstone Valley Art Association

Number 5
ANNUAL MEETING

May 1992

The Annual Meeting of the Blackstone Valley Art Association will be held on Monday, May 18, 1992 at the Uxbridge Grange Hall on Blackstone St., in Uxbridge. President Richard Senter will call the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. We hope you will attend this meeting as a slate of officers for the 1992-93 year will be presented. We hope as many as possible will attend. Following the business meeting we will have something different. This meeting promises to be a lot of fun as it will feature an informal watercolor workshop conducted by our own Ray Andreotti. So bring your paints and paper (a quarter sheet or thereabouts) and "paint along with Ray." Those who don't feel like painting can act as "Art Critics."

OFFICERS

We want to thank all of you who came forward and volunteered to take one of the offices for the coming year. We are very grateful. We are glad the BVAA will continue on, as it is a wonderful organization. Thanks again to all. And thanks to all the retiring officers for a job well done.

SPRING FESTIVAL

Don't forget our Art Festival to be held at the Bellingham MA Library and the dates are May 7th through May 21st. The opening reception will be Thursday, May 7 from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. We hope to see all our members there. Don't forget to take along your refreshments.

MEMBERS WORK

MARY and RICHARD SENTER, LAVONNE SUWALSKI, CHARLES O'NEIL and PAT CASEY had paintings displayed at the 11th Annual Art Show in March, sponsored by the Friends of the Medway Library. Lavonne was awarded 1st prize for her watercolor, "Peace Lily". Mary took an Honorable Mention for her watercolor, "Gone to Seed" and Charles O'Neil took an Honorable Mention for "Blue Lichen Dance", a watercolor. Bernard Corey, William Heffernan, Mike Graves and Linda Sinacola have paintings on exhibit in the Academic Artists Assn, Springfield, MA, 42nd National Annual Exhibition, which runs from April 12 to May 9, 1992. Great news.

OFFICERS

Retiring Officers: Richard Senter - President Rec. Secretary - Mary Senter Corres. Secretary - Ann Wiersma Treasurer - William Heffernan

New Officers:
Daniel Griffith - President
Rec. Secretary - Bruce Arey
Corres. Secretary - Lori Grady
Treasurer - Muriel Locklin